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This measure would hurt small businesses that provide personal attention to people 

who are in a valuable state. Currently the owners of adult foster care homes create a 

warm, peaceful and caring environment for the elderly who are often forgotten by 

their families. If this measure passes the elderly would no longer receive this kind of 

personal attention and the owners of these businesses would suffer an immense 

loss. This measure is not good for Oregon or its residents.  


